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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Darug Nation as the Traditional Custodians of the 

lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

The More Trains, More Services program is 

designed to simplify and modernise the rail 

network.  

Passengers will be able to access more services on a 

simpler and more reliable network through the delivery 

of better infrastructure, new trains and extra services.  

This project will upgrade overhead wiring infrastructure 

inside the rail corridor to improve train movements 

through Guildford Station.  

What work are we doing?  

In May 2024 we will be completing minor structural 
modifications inside the rail corridor.  

When we’ll be working 

Standard construction hours are between 7am and 6pm 

Monday to Friday and 8am and 1pm on Saturdays.  

Some work is required to take place outside of standard 

construction hours from 10pm Friday 24 May to 2am 

Monday 27 May 2024.    

This work will take place during a scheduled Sydney 

Trains trackwork period when no trains will be running. 

Scheduling construction work outside of standard 

construction hours enables our project team to 

complete the activities safely.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary parking removal  

From 5am Thursday 23 May to 2am Monday 27 May 

2024 there will be a temporary loss of up to 10 parking 

spaces in the commuter carpark on Military Road. This 

is to facilitate deliveries and construction activities. 

What will this mean for you? 

In addition to the temporary removal of parking along 

Military Road, you may notice:  

• an increase in workers and vehicles 

• noise from hand tools and other light equipment 

• traffic control on Military Road.  

Managing our impacts 

We understand construction activities may cause 

disruption for the community. We will seek to minimise 

impacts as much as possible and adhere to strict 

environmental conditions relating to noise, vibration and 

dust management. 

We apologise for any inconvenience the work may cause 

and thank you for your patience. 
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Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490  

24-hour Construction Response Line 

1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-

swowu 

 

Location of work 
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